
OLI TRAINING WORKSHOPS
2 0 2 4  G R A D U A T I O N  C O M M E N C E M E N T

Are you graduating this semester? If so, you can make your experience at
commencement even more memorable by participating in the school’s
opening protocol ceremony. Everyone is invited to attend workshops to
learn the school’s graduation oli (chant) written by retired Honolulu CC

Hawaiian Language Kumu Uncle Kimo Keaulana. Students who attend at
least two workshops and participate in the opening protocol have the

distinguished honor of receiving a kīhei to wear at graduation. 

Please contact Kalani Kaʻawa Flores-Hatt, Jr. at 845-9489 or pflores@hawaii.edu if you have any questions.

Workshop Schedule:
April 16 & 17
April 23
April 30 & May 1
May 7 & May 8
May 9 (mandatory rehearsal)

All workshops will be held from
12:30 - 1:30 pm at the Hawaiian
Center in Building 5, Room 202. 




